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Press office

Application until January 6, 2023 // Volunteer position for people
between 25 and 75 years of age // Special legal knowledge not
necessary
The city of Bocholt is looking for voluntary arbitrators for the district of Bocholt North-East.

People who live in the district, are between 25-75 years old, listen well and are good with
people can register. Special previous legal knowledge is not necessary; this is taught in
regular training events. The application deadline for arbitrators is January 6, 2023, and
arbitration will begin in May 2023.

The district North-East is delimited by the streets Münsterstraße, Osterstraße, Nordstraße,
Adenauerallee, Hemdener Weg, Alte Aaltener Straße and the imaginary continuation to the
state border.

Interested persons should send their written application with curriculum vitae by January
6, 2023 to the Bocholt City Council, Department of Organization and Personnel, Kaiser-
Wilhelm-Straße 52-58 in 46395 Bocholt or by e-mail to
nicole.goetzmann(at)bocholt(dot)de.

Applications from persons with an international family history are expressly welcome.

For more information, call 02871 953-309.
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